

Minutes 3/15/21

In Attendance: Everyone

Discussion

Trying to keep meetings happening less often than weekly, or keep them shorter if we need them this often

Reviewed/edited Greta's meeting notes and survey

Plan to send out asap

Jackson to write up a short intro statement

We're still going to run the disc golf tournament.

Buster to reach out to Cody @ Innova

Grant to give **Elliot** contact info for Spin to get masks/neckies made

Kelsey working on fields. We have credit, but no one is returning her messages yet

Desire to work on community outreach

LEIOUT

Skipper to reach out to Andy and Stephanie confirming they're not running LAOUT, and to get a timeline of actions they did.

Grant to contact LEIOUT committee to start process of finding someone to run LEIOUT

Refunds

Legends being continued through 2022

Star being offered credit or option to donate to LAOUT

Grant to get list of people who are receiving this email

Mission/Vision Statement Revisions

Board currently working on revisions, slowly

Removing reference to 'Spirit of the Game' due to inherent racial bias built into it, but adding verbiage to promote inclusivity

Chelsea/All to work on a trivia night to support Con10ent tour